
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

2nd December 2019 

 

Dear Team Carlo Senior Members  

As you may be aware our lead instructor for the Senior Program, Vincent, has completed his 

Osteopathy degree this year and will pursue his career full time in 2020. As a result, Vincent will 

not be continuing with Team Carlo next year. 

At this time, we do not have a senior instructor resource to draw upon to take his place. Therefore 

unfortunately, we will not be in a position to offer the Senior Program at Airport West next year. 

We would like to offer you the opportunity to transfer to our Preston school to continue your 

journey towards your Black Belt and beyond. We have some technical class options for you to 

choose from plus you can take advantage of the newly introduced Team Carlo Fitness training 

sessions.  

Fitness classes are conveniently scheduled before your technical class and we offer a range of 

class options across 6 days of the week. Examples of class styles included but not limited to are 

kicking, boxing, yoga, HIIT training etc. This is not compulsory, you are more than welcome to 

continue with your technical training only. 

We are excited to offer you these personalised training options so you can get all your training 

needs met at Team Carlo. 

If you are interested in exploring a transfer to Preston, please contact Clare in Team Carlo 

Management for further information regarding the Preston timetable and membership upgrade 

options. Clare can be contacted on 0431 120 837 or clare@teamcarlo.com.au. 

We apologise for having to make this tough business decision and the inconvenience this may 

cause you. We thank you for your support and understanding and we hope you are able to look at 

Preston as an option for 2020. 

Yours sincerely 

TEAM CARLO MANAGEMENT 


